Appendix 3iii
Highland Council has to decide which places children can come from if they want to go to the Gaelic classes at Acharacle Primary School.

There are 5 primary schools where children go to Ardnamurchan High School once they leave P7. Acharacle Primary is the only one of the five where children can learn in Gaelic all the time.  

We need to decide what happens to children in the other 4 schools who also want to learn in Gaelic, and our ideas are below: 

1. We think that children from Strontian Primary should get to go to Acharacle Primary if they want to learn in Gaelic.
2. We think that children from Kilchoan Primary should get to go to Acharacle Primary if they want to learn in Gaelic.
3. We think Ardgour Primary is too far from Acharacle for the children to be able to travel to learn in Gaelic.
4. We think Lochaline Primary is too far from Acharacle for the children to be able to travel to learn in Gaelic.

 The map shows where pupils would travel to, if they want to learn in Gaelic



	Do you think our ideas are good ones?  Please tick the answer below that you think is best.
	YES
	We only asked Question 1 here in Strontian Primary.
One pupil thought yes as it was nearer that e.g. Bun-Sgoil Gaidhlig Loch Abar.  Others didn’t have much of a view,  but nodded when pressed!

	NO
	





Can you tell us why you gave the answer above?  

	Closer.




